

BOARD OF OSTEOPATHIC EXAMINATION AND REGISTRATION

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
EARL H. REED, D. O.
815 KANSAS AVE.
TOPEKA, KANSAS

May 28, 1940.

Dear Doctor:

The Annual Registration Law, passed by the 1937 Session of the Kansas Legislature, provides that, every osteopathic physician legally licensed to practice osteopathy in this State, shall on or before the <u>first day of July each year</u>, pay the Secretary of the Kansas State Board of Osteopathic Examination and Registration, a fee of five dollars (\$5.00), for the renewal of his certificate to practice in Kansas; and to furnish satisfactory evidence that he has completed the post-graduate requirements.

Those who have neglected to obtain the post-graduate credits, earlier in the year, still have the opportunity to qualify by attending the A.O.A. Convention, in St. Louis, Mo., June 24 to 28, 1940, or one of the courses offered by the Osteopathic Colleges, immediately after the close of the school year. YOUR POST-GRADUATE REQUIREMENT IS NECESSARY. PLEASE DO NOT FAIL TO OBTAIN IT.

Please use the enclosed application form in making your remittance, in order that the Secretary will have your latest address.

Make all checks payable to: THE KANSAS STATE BOARD OF OSTEO-PATHIC EXAMINATION AND REGISTRATION, Earl H. Reed, D.O., Secretary.